
Please Oregon Legislature take into consideration Letting a bipartisan or non partisan committee 
redistrict Oregon. We need proper representation for our communities. Drawing lines to benefit one 
party of another is cheating your constituents. Let us be correctly be represented. 
 
Thank you 
 
John Grant 
(619)977-0261 
 


